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As a home owner in Wasco county, we already have some of the highest property 

taxes in the nation, i extremely oppose this tax. Oregon needs to find a way to use its 

already existing funding and budget wisely. If this state continues in this direction 

myself and many others will be forced to move out of the state of Oregon. 


